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Dear Josh:

The draft for "Perspectives” seems fine to me. It brings back many
pleasant memories. [ don't think the length is a problem. [l get together
with Bill Dove and see if we have any useful suggestions. I think that Young
is a better source than | for Drosophila cytogenetics. The old explanation
that most breaks are intergenic still seems to me to be the best explanation
for the lack of phenotypic effects of so many euchromatic inversions.

I sent your reprints a couple of days ago. Fortunately, | had more than
one copy of each of them, so I'll still have copies for myself. There is no
need to return the ones | sent (if this was what you had in mind).

o

Enclosed is a quick modification of Paul Marks' draft. | think my first

sentence is true, but it perhaps should be toned down. The list of
( contributions is representative.  One correction, though: The third
reference should include Muller and me as coauthors.

I have a hectic three weeks ahead. From June 1-6 we'll be in Raleigh,
NC. Ann and I will be staying at the Quality Inn (919-828-3173). ['ll be in my
office June 8-10. Then | have a Section Meeting in Bethesda and, following
that, Ann and | are going to San Francisco for the Genetics Society meetings.
We expect to visit Frank in Palo Alto, and be back in Madison on June 22.
After that I'll behave like a normal retiree again.

Cheers,

Sincerely,




